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I-79 Deanna Clatworthy

Comment Letter |[-79

From: Deanna

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: Newland Sierra Project

Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 1:53:58 PM

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to express my opposition to this project which is across Highway

15 from Champagne Village in San Diego County.

| believe that water, fire escape, noise and dust from rock crushing are the main issues | have against |-79-1
having this development approved.

Please consider rejection of this proposal for development.

Sincerely,

Deanna Clatworthy

8975 Lawrence Welk Dr.

#232

Escondido, CA 92026
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